Northern Ireland
Social Care Council

5 August 2015

Ms Marie Austin

Senior Assistant Clerk

Committee for Health, Social Services and Public Safety
Room B32, Parliament Buildings

Ballymiscaw, Stormont

Belfast

BT4 3XX

Dear Ms Austin:

The Health and Social Care (Control of Data Processin Bill

The Northern Ireland Social Care Council has reviewed the proposed Bill. We have no
comment on the Bill itself, however we would want to ensure there is suitable user and carer
engagement to ensure an appropriate understanding of the implications of this Bill. This
could be addressed in the development of any subsequent Regulations.

Sincerely,
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Mark Bradley
Director of Registration and Corporate Services

7th Fioor, Millennium House

19-25 Great Victoria Street P2
Belfast, BT2 7AQ é' Y INVESTORS
Tel: 028 9536 2600
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